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UPDATES TO TELEPHONIC APPEARANCE POLICIES 
 

 
The Judges in the Dallas and Fort Worth Divisions have recently updated their Telephonic Appearance 
Policies to limit the necessity of obtaining permission from the Court to participate in hearings 
telephonically.  It will no longer be necessary to obtain prior court approval in order to appear 
telephonically in most situations.   
 
For hearings in the Fort Worth Division, each of the Judges has a telephone number and a unique 
conference code, for hearings in the Dallas Division, parties will continue to contact CourtCall. Please 
review the Judge Specific Guidelines on our website (www.txnb.uscourts.gov) for further information, 
or use the following links: 
 
Judge Hale Telephonic Hearing Policy 
 
Judge Jernigan Telephonic Herring Policy 
 
Judge Mullin Telephonic Hearing Policy 
 
Judge Morris Telephonic Hearing Policy 
 
 

 
FOR THE COURT 

        Robert P. Colwell 
        Clerk of Court 
 

http://www.txnb.uscourts.gov/
https://www.txnb.uscourts.gov/content/judge-harlin-d-hale#Telephonic
https://www.txnb.uscourts.gov/content/judge-stacey-g-c-jernigan#tele%20hearing%20policy
https://www.txnb.uscourts.gov/content/judge-mark-x-mullin#Telephonic%20Hearing%20Policy
https://www.txnb.uscourts.gov/content/judge-edward-l-morris-0#tele%20hearing%20policy

